
From: Benny, <Katrina@DGS>
To: "Valadez, Noah@DGS" <Noah.Valadez@dgs.ca.gov>

"de la Motte, Leann@DGS" <Leann.delaMotte@dgs.ca.gov>
Date: 3/29/2016 3:06:33 PM

Subject: RE: BSC printing

Noah, please check with Laura Frost and or Bruce Betts for the contract numbers, I don't know if we were ever 
given them.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Note® 3, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: "Valadez, Noah@DGS" <Noah.Valadez@dgs.ca.gov>
Date: 03/29/2016 2:56 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "de la Motte, Leann@DGS" <Leann.delaMotte@dgs.ca.gov>, "Benny, 
Katrina@DGS" <Katrina.Benny@dgs.ca.gov> 
Subject: BSC printing 

Katrina and Leann,

I just spoke to Brent Jamison regarding the status of BSC’s contract request for printing services – to print BSC’s 
annual publication that comes out in January. He told me the request was submitted to OBAS sometime in 
October 2015. Unfortunately, we are unable to find a corresponding contract request in OBAS’ inbox and there is 
only one open contract request in our log, but that request is dated March 23, 2016, which does not appear to be 
the contract in question. I was hoping you could shed some light on the contract request to help us track it down.

Thank you.

Noah
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